
 
 
 
 
                                                                         July 24, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Gilbert Cisneros  
U.S. House of Representatives 
431 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Congressman Cisneros: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, (H.R.2942) to direct the 
VA to carry out the Women's Health Transition Training pilot program through FY 2020. The 
bill would require the VA and DOD to report to Congress the number of women who 
participated in the program and enrolled in the VA’s health-care system. It also will consider 
making the program permanent and expanding it.  
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans’ issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 
 

               Sincerely, 

      
 

                  THOMAS J. SNEE 
                       National Executive Director 
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